
    

MEMORANDUM    

To:  Parks and Environment Committee  

From:  Councillor Paula Fletcher  

Subject:  Request for Report: Transfer and Acquisition of 165 Pottery Road  

Date:   June 17, 2010    

   

I request that the Chief Financial Officer and General Manager of Parks, Forestry and 
Recreation be requested to report to the August 18, 2010 meeting of the Parks and 
Environment Committee on the transfer and acquisition of 165 Pottery Road which has 
been declared surplus by Toronto Hydro.    

Yours truly,   

Councillor Paul Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto Danforth  
April 26, 2010            



                                 


